
 

 

 

 

  

Thank you for your interest in our September 18, 2024 Conversation on Trust, “Trust in the 
Era of AI”. For those who were able to join, I hope you enjoyed the experience – I certainly 
did.  

In changing the TrustMatters webinars to TrustMatters Conversations on Trust, our focus 
is more on the depth of the conversation than presenting slides. We’re still adjusting to 
the change, and I hope you like it.   

Mark your calendar for our next Conversation on Trust on November 13, at 3pm ET. Odie 
Parkins from 4 Trees Solutions will join me to discuss establishing a foundation of trust.  
 
For those of you who missed the conversation last week or want to review the content, 
here is a link to the recording and the presentation slides.   

Feel free to share these resources with your colleagues and friends!    

As always, you can check out our upcoming conversations and past webinars on the 
Trusted Advisor website.  

Best wishes,  

             
Noelle Mykolenko                             
nmykolenko@trustedadvisor.com | 1-703-598-1849 

 

 

https://youtu.be/1U7hvok3Smc
https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fi/0d9ysll9bb0unrnfrdskv/Presentation-Deck-for-Sep-18-2024.pdf?rlkey=60fwux54xe4dp6hkedpmcly4w&st=0esy3w0w&dl=0
https://trustedadvisor.com/webinars

